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March 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Information Evening with Targeted Learning Conversations  

Thursday 9th March 2017, 4:30pm – 6:30pm 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 9 th March 2017 from 

4:30pm until 6:30pm. At the event you and your child will be able to have a structured learning 

conversation with a member of staff to review current progress and offer advice on how best to 

move forward with the limited time left available before the Summer examinations season.  

Those students invited have been chosen because they are targeted in two or more of the core 

subjects of English, Mathematics or Science or because they are targeted in a number of other 

subjects. From analysing progress data it is felt the students could, with support, either boost their 

grades further or secure the grades they are currently on to maximise overall progress. Each 

conversation will be to review current student attainment, to address any concerns, to discuss how 

they are approaching their studies and preparations and to offer advice on how best to use the time 

left and resources available at this extremely important time. Each conversation will be with a single 

member of staff and last for approximately 15 minutes or so. Subject specific information, offering 

advice will also be available as well as reminders about what support is being offered outside of 

lessons in the remaining time before examinations. 

Alongside this letter, the Head of Year 11, Ms Hurley, will call parents/ carers before the event to 

discuss an appropriate time to arrive during the evening, to minimise waiting, as each teacher 

present will only be seeing a small number of targeted students. 

May I also take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support at what is a crucial time of 

the year for our students and their studies. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Dr Adam Hadley       
Assistant Head 

 


